
Gentlemen, 
 
I will make this brief – I know you’re busy. I have 2 important bits of information – one is history, one is future. 
 
History: A week ago we had the Wabash Day of Giving. The goal was 2700 gifts in a single day and we got 3500 
that totaled up just north of $550,000.  Very well done. Read more at https://www.wabash.edu/427/ 
 

 
 
Future: Register for our 20 year Big Bash Reunion.  You should have heard about it from your living unit rep, an 
email from the college, or a visit to the webpage. You need to register. Do that here: 
https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule  
 
We are looking to have a great turnout and we will 
make sure you hear about some of the stuff going 
on that is very different from when we were there 
that I hope will encourage you and make you proud 
of the Wabash that you went to and how it has 
evolved into the Wabash of today.  That said, see 
the link above and register.  You can see the 
schedule on the page.  There are events like the 
Saturday picnic that are great for families and any of 
the dinners are great too.  It is family friendly and a 
completely casual weekend.  Friday, June 3 – 
Sunday, June 5. 
 
If you haven’t been back in a while, a LOT has changed. Even if you have, there is still a lot to take in and get 
reacquainted with.  If you have any questions, please reach out to myself or D. Andrew Reynolds.  Looking 
forward to seeing you June 3-5. 
 
Chris Carpenter 
317-496-4085 / thecarpe@gmail.com 
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